
From: Shona
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 2:56 PM
To: Laura Grenfell 
Subject: Unit 2/1-7 Jabez Street, Marrickville 

Hi Laura

“Luke Smith made selling my warehouse easy. Having 
originally bought the property through him, I knew he 
would be attentive and would make every effort to 
answer any questions I had about the sale. 

From the day it was listed, I had a steady stream of 
interested buyers view the property.

The auction itself went smoothly, with Luke acting as an 
arbitrator for the final stages of bidding. 

I received the price I wanted for my warehouse, with Luke 
taking much of the stress out of the process. I would 
recommend him to anyone buying or selling commercial 
property in the Inner West.“

Regards
Shona

2/1-7 Jabez Street, Marrickville 
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